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February 28, 2023 

 

 

 

Waste Management of Greater Wenatchee 

Attn: Curt Kazen 

711-A N. Wenatchee Ave. 

Wenatchee, WA 98801 

 

 

Dear Curt- 

 
It was recently brought to our attention that an error was made in the annual calculation of the Waste Hauler 

Fee from an employee at Waste Management Inc. This error caused the figures for all waste haulers to be 

skewed because they reported a higher volume than what was collected, which raised Waste Management’s 

portion of the total tonnage to a higher percent.  

 

Unfortunately, due to this mistake you were not charged the appropriate annual Solid Waste Disposal Fee for 

2023. Enclosed is a revised payment schedule from the Douglas County Solid Waste office reflecting the 

accurate figures. We have distributed the additional fair share portion over the next three quarters to lesson 

any burden this error may have caused. The overall dollar amount collected by Douglas County Solid Waste 

has not changed; it is only the ‘fair share’ for each waste hauler that was modified. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Christina Gapan 

 

Enclosure: 


